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What We Are Learning! 

We worked on the letter T this week with 

our Handwriting Program using Play-Doh, 

magnet writers, chalk boards, paint dobbers, 

and iPads. We cut open a pumpkin, played in 

the gooey insides, and counted seeds. We 

also did hands on activities with a large 

sunflower. We tasted pumpkin and sunflower 

seeds and most of the littles liked them! We 

did predictions to see if pumpkins sink or 

float. We painted spider handprints, painted 

a ghost with poms, and sponge painted our 

names. We also rotated through several 

science and math centers concentrating on 

numbers 1-10. In Religion we learned how 

Jesus wants us to be helpers and those who 

serve are important. We enjoyed attending 

Mass with our prayer partner Miss Erin. 

 

Upcoming Events 

Oct.    19 – Octoberfest 7-11 pm.                

Oct.    22 – Parent/Teacher Conferences    

Oct.    30 – Picture Retakes                        

Oct.    31 – Halloween Party/Trunk or Treat  

 

Show and Tell will be on Tuesday, Oct. 29th.              

 

Next week we will be working on the letter I 

and talking about Jack-o-lanterns and 

Halloween.  

Snacks for next week:                                

Monday – Brooks                                          

Tuesday – Kayden                                               

Wednesday – Charlotte’s 5th Birthday!                                     

Thursday – Cayson                                      

Friday – Camille 

 

 
 

Notes: 

Our annual parent/teacher conferences will be held on Tuesday, October 22nd. Please message me 

if your designated time does not work and we can make other arrangements. 

 Our Halloween Party will be on the morning of Thursday, October 31st. We still need unfrosted 

sugar cookies, vanilla frosting, juice, and plastic knives. Treat bags are also welcome. We will be 

participating in the Trunk or Treat in the back parking lot after naptime on the 31st. 

As the fall temperatures have become cooler, please send in long pants to replace the summer 

shorts in their extra clothes.  

Email: vsteckler@smsrockets.net

 
Website: smsrockets.com      SMS Phone: 263-3183 

 

October 18, 2024 
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